
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Community Education Report​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​   Feb 19, 2025
 
Movie Nights: 

●​ February Family Movie Matinee is coming up this weekend. We will update you in March as to how this 
special day and time was received by the community. 

●​ Upcoming Movies: 
○​ March - Friday, March 28th @ 6:30pm: “Moana 2” sponsored by AutoSmith. 
○​ April - Friday, April 25th @ 6:30pm: “Mufasa” sponsored by Crosby Fire Auxiliary. 
○​ May - TBA 
○​ June - No movie due to auditorium renovations. 

 
Plays: 

●​ Missoula Children’s Theatre will be back March 3rd - 8th to offer a production of “Rumplestiltskin”. 
Auditions will be held Monday, March 3rd at 3:30pm in the Auditorium with rehearsals to follow all week. 
Performances will be Friday, March 7th at 7:00pm and Saturday, March 8th at 2:00pm. Registration just 
opened and we already have 10 children signed up. 

●​ We will be moving to “Storybook Theatre” for our play offerings in 2025-26. This is the company that 
bought out “Prairie Fire Children’s Theatre” and operates out of Minnesota. They have a more robust 
offering of productions and are more affordable due to being a local company.  

●​ Due to the planned auditorium renovations and upgrades, we will not be offering a summer play. 
 
Early Childhood: 

●​ We have received registration requests from several families new to the area for spring enrollments. So 
far we have welcomed 3 new families and are looking forward to adding 3-4 more by 4th quarter. 

●​ We had to cancel the February screening day due to inclement weather. The families are being 
rescheduled to a future screening date that works in their schedule. 

●​ We are in the process of planning for next year. Our registration for SY 2025-26 will open in mid-April 
with our registration open house scheduled for  

 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted by: Abby Geotz 


